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Statement of the Party of Communists USA on the Upcoming
Presidential Elections

The strategy of picking the lesser of two evils has never worked. The lesser of two evils strategy
is itself evil. Despite their differences in messaging, both Biden and Trump ultimately represent
the interests of the military-industrial complex that profits from wars.

Now, humanity stands at the precipice of nuclear conflagration. The Bulletin of Atomic
Scientists says we are now only 90 seconds away from midnight, which would mean nuclear
war. This is the closest that humanity has ever come to total destruction of our planet. Both
Biden and Trump, two wings of the same bird, have no plan to prevent nuclear destruction.

Despite their cosmetic differences, neither candidate will set the American people on a new
direction away from foreign wars and towards social justice at home.

The time is now to begin building a better future for working American people. As of today,
February 24, 2024, there is no viable third-party opposition to the Democrat and Republican
Parties.

We need to work towards unifying all progressive forces into an anti-monopoly electoral Front,
in collaboration with organized labor, for future elections that will engage and energize the
American people.

We have to continue to build intermediary forms that are directly influenced by our Party. As we

build not only the Party of Communists USA itself, we have to also simultaneously build a
foundation for a mass party of the People against Monopoly Capital.
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